
Old Oak Primary School Newsletter 5th January 2018  

 

HAPPY NEW YEAR TO ALL PARENTS, CARERS AND CHILDREN. EVERYONE AT OLD OAK WISHES YOU ALL THE 
BEST FOR 2018 

My 3 wishes for 2018 are: 

 every child reads at home every day for 10 minutes or more and that we all work to encourage a love of 
books. I know the tablet and Xbox are very tempting but everyone loves a good story. 

 children arrive at school on time at 8.55am and are picked up promptly. Remember we charge parents 
who pick their child up after 3.30pm.  

 every child leaves Old Oak happy and with lots to tell their parents about their day.  
                                                                                                                                                                           Mr. Brown 

 

DANCE CLUB - AFTER SCHOOL 

 
 

TALK TO YOUR CHILD – READ WITH YOUR CHILD 
This week’s question is: 

Have you made any new year resolutions at school?  
Has your teacher made one? What are Mr. Brown’s new year resolutions? 

When you read your story book, ask: 
What is the longest book we have ever read? Can you remember the story? 

 

 

PUNCTUALITY AND ATTENDANCE 
HOLLY class had 98% attendance in the last week of term. Well done to them especially with all the illness in 

the school before the holiday. 

 

 

 

 

 

This term we will be running a free dance club after school for children in Key 
Stage2. This club is open to both boys and girls and will take place after school. At 
the end of the term there will be a performance for parents and others . If you 
would like to attend this then look out for the letter going home and return the slip 
to Lydia . 
WHEN? every Tuesday   
WHAT TIME? 3.15-4.15 
AGE: Years 3-6  
FIRST PRACTICE: Tuesday 16 Jan 
PERFORMANCE:  Tuesday 27 March.  
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


